APPENDIX D

EDEN AND CARLISLE JOINT COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY 13 JULY 2005 at 10.30am

AT THE TOWN HALL PENRITH

PRESENT – 

Representing Eden District Council – 

Councillors C Nineham (Chairman), Councillors D Nattrass and J M Smith.

Chief Executive – Mr I Bruce

Eden Lead Officer in Attendance – Mrs R Atkinson, Director of Policy and Performance

Representing Carlisle City Council – 

Councillors R Bloxham, E Firth, R Knapton and M Mitchelson.

Chief Executive – Ms M Mooney

Apologies received from Councillor B Metz who was attending other Council business.

ECJC.08/05
MINUTES

The Minutes of the meeting held on 11 February 2005 were approved as a correct record of the meeting.

ECJC.09/05
JOINT WORKING BETWEEN CARLISLE CITY COUNCIL AND EDEN DISTRICT COUNCIL

The Chief Executives of Eden District Council and Carlisle City Council submitted a report on proposals for the future joint working between the two Authorities and a way forward to strengthen the current partnership.  The report also looked at the structure of the Carlisle and Eden Local Strategic Partnership (LSP) and proposed a way forward which strengthened the work of partners in Carlisle and Eden.

Moved by Councillor M Mitchelson

Seconded by Councillor D I A Nattrass

That the following recommendations be considered:-

1. That the current Carlisle and Eden LSP be developed into 2 separate LSP’s for each District.

2. That a Community Conference should be organised on an annual basis to bring the two LSP’s together.

3. That any joint work currently undertaken by LSP be taken forward by the Eden and Carlisle Joint Committee.

RESOLVED – That the Committee accepts the proposals.

(The meeting ended at 10.55am)

